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To whom it may concern,

As a concerned Snohomish County resident I am writing to express my support of the new public
defense case load standards. The current case load standards are unmanageable and unsustainable,
leading to poor outcomes for the communities that you serve.

Thank you,
 
Abigail Behar 
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